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Every local government is looking for ways to come up with additional  revenue.  Car fires are a
place to start.  The West Salem fire  district could add a five hundred dollar car fire fee, pending
a vote by the  West Salem village board tonight.  Village administrator Theresa  Schnitzler says
firefighters don't like the fee because they fear people won't  call about a car fire until it's too late

         

The towns of Barre and Hamilton have already approved the fee.   
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